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learned to tame it and bring it to heel.
You've Reached Sam Dustin Thao 2021-11-09 An Instant New
York Times Bestseller! If I Stay meets Your Name in
Dustin Thao's You've Reached Sam, a heartfelt novel
about love and loss and what it means to say goodbye.
Seventeen-year-old Julie Clarke has her future all
planned out—move out of her small town with her
boyfriend Sam, attend college in the city; spend a
summer in Japan. But then Sam dies. And everything
changes. Heartbroken, Julie skips his funeral, throws
out his belongings, and tries everything to forget him.
But a message Sam left behind in her yearbook forces
memories to return. Desperate to hear him one more time,
Julie calls Sam's cell phone just to listen to his voice
mail recording. And Sam picks up the phone. The
connection is temporary. But hearing Sam's voice makes
Julie fall for him all over again and with each call, it
becomes harder to let him go. What would you do if you
had a second chance at goodbye? A 2021 Kids' Indie Next
List Selection A Cosmo.com Best YA Book Of 2021 A
Buzzfeed Best Book Of November A Goodreads Most
Anticipated Book
New York Magazine 1984-10-08 New York magazine was born

Popular Science 2005-09 Popular Science gives our
readers the information and tools to improve their
technology and their world. The core belief that Popular
Science and our readers share: The future is going to be
better, and science and technology are the driving
forces that will help make it better.
I Had a Black Dog Matthew Johnstone 2012-03-01 'I Had a
Black Dog says with wit, insight, economy and complete
understanding what other books take 300 pages to say.
Brilliant and indispensable.' - Stephen Fry 'Finally, a
book about depression that isn't a prescriptive selfhelp manual. Johnston's deftly expresses how lonely and
isolating depression can be for sufferers. Poignant and
humorous in equal measure.' Sunday Times There are many
different breeds of Black Dog affecting millions of
people from all walks of life. The Black Dog is an equal
opportunity mongrel. It was Winston Churchill who
popularized the phrase Black Dog to describe the bouts
of depression he experienced for much of his life.
Matthew Johnstone, a sufferer himself, has written and
illustrated this moving and uplifting insight into what
it is like to have a Black Dog as a companion and how he
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in 1968 after a run as an insert of the New York Herald
Tribune and quickly made a place for itself as the
trusted resource for readers across the country. With
award-winning writing and photography covering
everything from politics and food to theater and
fashion, the magazine's consistent mission has been to
reflect back to its audience the energy and excitement
of the city itself, while celebrating New York as both a
place and an idea.
Out of My Mind Sharon M. Draper 2012-05 Considered by
many to be mentally retarded, a brilliant, impatient
fifth-grader with cerebral palsy discovers a
technological device that will allow her to speak for
the first time.
The Good Girl Mary Kubica 2014-07-29 Look out for Mary
Kubica’s new twisty psychological thriller, The Other
Mrs. perfect for fans of “You”. Over a million copies
sold. “A twisty, roller coaster ride of a debut. Fans of
Gone Girl will embrace this equally evocative tale.”
—Lisa Gardner, #1 New York Times bestselling author
“I’ve been following her for the past few days. I know
where she buys her groceries, where she has her dry
cleaning done, where she works. I don’t know the color
of her eyes or what they look like when she’s scared.
But I will.” One night, Mia Dennett enters a bar to meet
her on-again, off-again boyfriend. But when he doesn’t
show, she unwisely leaves with an enigmatic stranger. At
first Colin Thatcher seems like a safe one-night stand.
But following Colin home will turn out to be the worst
mistake of Mia’s life. When Colin decides to hide Mia in
a secluded cabin in rural Minnesota instead of
delivering her to his employers, Mia’s mother, Eve, and
detective Gabe Hoffman will stop at nothing to find
them. But no one could have predicted the emotional
entanglements that eventually cause this family’s world
to shatter. An addictively suspenseful and tautly
written thriller, The Good Girl is a propulsive debut
that reveals how even in the perfect family, nothing is
as it seems. Look for these other pulse-pounding
thrillers by New York Times bestselling author Mary
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Kubica: Pretty Baby Don’t You Cry Every Last Lie When
the Lights Go Out The Other Mrs.
IQ Joe Ide 2016-10-18 A resident of one of LA's toughest
neighborhoods uses his blistering intellect to solve the
crimes the LAPD ignores. East Long Beach. The LAPD is
barely keeping up with the neighborhood's high crime
rate. Murders go unsolved, lost children unrecovered.
But someone from the neighborhood has taken it upon
himself to help solve the cases the police can't or
won't touch. They call him IQ. He's a loner and a high
school dropout, his unassuming nature disguising a
relentless determination and a fierce intelligence. He
charges his clients whatever they can afford, which
might be a set of tires or a homemade casserole. To get
by, he's forced to take on clients that can pay. This
time, it's a rap mogul whose life is in danger. As
Isaiah investigates, he encounters a vengeful ex-wife, a
crew of notorious cutthroats, a monstrous attack dog,
and a hit man who even other hit men say is a lunatic.
The deeper Isaiah digs, the more far reaching and
dangerous the case becomes.
Los Angeles Magazine 2005-06 Los Angeles magazine is a
regional magazine of national stature. Our combination
of award-winning feature writing, investigative
reporting, service journalism, and design covers the
people, lifestyle, culture, entertainment, fashion, art
and architecture, and news that define Southern
California. Started in the spring of 1961, Los Angeles
magazine has been addressing the needs and interests of
our region for 48 years. The magazine continues to be
the definitive resource for an affluent population that
is intensely interested in a lifestyle that is uniquely
Southern Californian.
The Absolutely True Diary of a Part-Time Indian Sherman
Alexie 2012-01-10 Bestselling author Sherman Alexie
tells the story of Junior, a budding cartoonist growing
up on the Spokane Indian Reservation. Determined to take
his future into his own hands, Junior leaves his
troubled school on the rez to attend an all-white farm
town high school where the only other Indian is the
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school mascot. Heartbreaking, funny, and beautifully
written, The Absolutely True Diary of a Part-Time
Indian, which is based on the author's own experiences,
coupled with poignant drawings by Ellen Forney that
reflect the character's art, chronicles the contemporary
adolescence of one Native American boy as he attempts to
break away from the life he was destined to live. With a
forward by Markus Zusak, interviews with Sherman Alexie
and Ellen Forney, and four-color interior art
throughout, this edition is perfect for fans and
collectors alike.
The Advocate 2003-08-19 The Advocate is a lesbian, gay,
bisexual, transgender (LGBT) monthly newsmagazine.
Established in 1967, it is the oldest continuing LGBT
publication in the United States.
South Park Trey Parker 2000 South Park is to be a
phenomenon in the UK with the madcap adventures of
Cartman, Kenny and pals thrilling fans. South Park: The
Scripts: Book Two ties into Channel 4's transmission of
Series 3, and includes five hilarious scripts: The
Mexican Staring Frog of Southern Sri Lanka Chef's Salty
Chocolate Balls Cow Days Gnomes Rainforest Schmainforest
Each script is illustrated with a selection of images
from the show, along with the original storyboards which
the animators worked from.
The Advocate 2004-08-17 The Advocate is a lesbian, gay,
bisexual, transgender (LGBT) monthly newsmagazine.
Established in 1967, it is the oldest continuing LGBT
publication in the United States.
Saga Book Three Brian K. Vaughan 2019-06 At long last,
it's finally time for the THIRD massivehardcover
collection of SAGA, the critically acclaimed scifi/fantasy seriesfrom the multiple Eisner Award-winning
team of artist FIONA STAPLES and writerBRIAN K. VAUGHAN.
Collecting 18 of the most shocking and impactful issues
fromthe epic tale of Hazel and her star-crossed parents,
this deluxe editionfeatures a striking, all-new original
cover from Fiona Staples, as well asexclusive, neverbefore-seen extras. DeluxeHardcover format - 7.25"" x
10.875 CollectsSAGA #37-54
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Shatter Me Tahereh Mafi 2011-11-15 The gripping first
installment in New York Times bestselling author Tahereh
Mafi’s Shatter Me series. One touch is all it takes. One
touch, and Juliette Ferrars can leave a fully grown man
gasping for air. One touch, and she can kill. No one
knows why Juliette has such incredible power. It feels
like a curse, a burden that one person alone could never
bear. But The Reestablishment sees it as a gift, sees
her as an opportunity. An opportunity for a deadly
weapon. Juliette has never fought for herself before.
But when she’s reunited with the one person who ever
cared about her, she finds a strength she never knew she
had. And don’t miss Defy Me, the shocking fifth book in
the Shatter Me series!
Los Angeles Magazine 2005-06 Los Angeles magazine is a
regional magazine of national stature. Our combination
of award-winning feature writing, investigative
reporting, service journalism, and design covers the
people, lifestyle, culture, entertainment, fashion, art
and architecture, and news that define Southern
California. Started in the spring of 1961, Los Angeles
magazine has been addressing the needs and interests of
our region for 48 years. The magazine continues to be
the definitive resource for an affluent population that
is intensely interested in a lifestyle that is uniquely
Southern Californian.
I Am Not Your Perfect Mexican Daughter Erika L. Sánchez
2019-03-05 When the sister who delighted their parents
by her faithful embrace of Mexican culture dies in a
tragic accident, Julia, who longs to go to college and
move into a home of her own, discovers from mutual
friends that her sister may not have been as perfect as
believed.
jungle book
Family Guy Steve Callaghan 2005 'Family Guy' includes
material from virtually every instalment since the
show's inception plub teaser material from the seasons
to follow. It will also feature inside jokes, subtle
things you might have missed, the most memorable moments
and commentary from the show's creator, animators, and
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voice-over artists.
Zone One Colson Whitehead 2012 In a post-apocalyptic
world decimated by zombies, survivor efforts to rebuild
are focused on Manhattan, where civilian team member
Mark Spitz works to eliminate remaining infected
stragglers and remembers his horrifying experiences at
the height of the zombie plague. By the Whiting Writers'
Award-winning author of Sag Harbor.
McGraw-Hill's 10 ACT Practice Tests, Second Edition
Steven W. Dulan 2008-07-01 We want to give you the
practice you need on the ACT McGraw-Hill's 10 ACT
Practice Tests helps you gauge what the test measures,
how it's structured, and how to budget your time in each
section. Written by the founder and faculty of Advantage
Education, one of America's most respected providers of
school-based test-prep classes, this book provides you
with the intensive ACT practice that will help your
scores improve from each test to the next. You'll be
able to sharpen your skills, boost your confidence,
reduce your stress-and to do your very best on test day.
10 complete sample ACT exams, with full explanations for
every answer 10 sample writing prompts for the optional
ACT essay portion Scoring Worksheets to help you
calculate your total score for every test Expert
guidance in prepping students for the ACT More practice
and extra help online ACT is a registered trademark of
ACT, Inc., which was not involved in the production of,
and does not endorse, this product.
Family Guy: Stewie's Guide to World Domination Steve
Callaghan 2005-04-26 For the first time ever a cancelled
show has been resurrected on the basis of its cult
following in syndication, on the internet and on DVD
(Over 2.2 million DVDs sold to date!) and we've got the
tie–in book authored by one of the show's hilarious lead
writers and animators! At first sight, the Griffens may
seem like a normal blue collar family from Quonochontaug
Rhode Island, but Peter (the family's loutish dad),
Brian (the erudite, martini–swilling pet dog) and Stewie
(the evil toddler son) set them apart from all others.
Now Stewie––a true baby genius and the most popular of
cartoons-watch-preview-id-family-guy-season-18-episode

the Griffen clan––speaks out. Having been hell bent on
achieving world domination ever since he escaped the
cursed ovarian Bastille he was incarcerated in for nine
grueling months, he has finally decided that in order to
rule the world we live in one must first understand it.
Herewith are his musings on family, love, parenting,
preschool, work, pop culture, politics and more. If only
we knew then what Stewie knows now, adults everywhere
could have defeated their mother's matriarchal tyranny
and toppled the "gynocracy" she ruled over . . .and god
knows what else! This book is for the insufferable child
in us all, eager to buck the ways of the old guard or
just eager for a laugh.
Irreversible Damage Abigail Shrier 2020-06-30 NAMED A
BOOK OF THE YEAR BY THE ECONOMIST AND ONE OF THE BEST
BOOKS OF 2021 BY THE TIMES AND THE SUNDAY TIMES
"Irreversible Damage . . . has caused a storm. Abigail
Shrier, a Wall Street Journal writer, does something
simple yet devastating: she rigorously lays out the
facts." —Janice Turner, The Times of London Until just a
few years ago, gender dysphoria—severe discomfort in
one’s biological sex—was vanishingly rare. It was
typically found in less than .01 percent of the
population, emerged in early childhood, and afflicted
males almost exclusively. But today whole groups of
female friends in colleges, high schools, and even
middle schools across the country are coming out as
“transgender.” These are girls who had never experienced
any discomfort in their biological sex until they heard
a coming-out story from a speaker at a school assembly
or discovered the internet community of trans
“influencers.” Unsuspecting parents are awakening to
find their daughters in thrall to hip trans YouTube
stars and “gender-affirming” educators and therapists
who push life-changing interventions on young
girls—including medically unnecessary double
mastectomies and puberty blockers that can cause
permanent infertility. Abigail Shrier, a writer for the
Wall Street Journal, has dug deep into the trans
epidemic, talking to the girls, their agonized parents,
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and the counselors and doctors who enable gender
transitions, as well as to “detransitioners”—young women
who bitterly regret what they have done to themselves.
Coming out as transgender immediately boosts these
girls’ social status, Shrier finds, but once they take
the first steps of transition, it is not easy to walk
back. She offers urgently needed advice about how
parents can protect their daughters. A generation of
girls is at risk. Abigail Shrier’s essential book will
help you understand what the trans craze is and how you
can inoculate your child against it—or how to retrieve
her from this dangerous path.
Los Angeles Magazine 2003-11 Los Angeles magazine is a
regional magazine of national stature. Our combination
of award-winning feature writing, investigative
reporting, service journalism, and design covers the
people, lifestyle, culture, entertainment, fashion, art
and architecture, and news that define Southern
California. Started in the spring of 1961, Los Angeles
magazine has been addressing the needs and interests of
our region for 48 years. The magazine continues to be
the definitive resource for an affluent population that
is intensely interested in a lifestyle that is uniquely
Southern Californian.
Family Guy: It takes a Village Idiot, and I Married One
Alex Borstein 2007-05-08 In addition to sharing detailed
accounts of her highest highs and lowest lows, as well
as her scathing views on the state of public affairs
today, Mayor Lois Griffin also shares the pages of this
book with the people who put her in office. By giving
them such a strong voice in this record of history, she
not only reveals how Quagmire pimped out the vote, Peter
sold out to the media, Meg coped with sudden celebrity
through sullen poetry, Stewie mounted yet another
terrorist plot against her, disgraced former mayor West
recovered from defeat, and she herself succumbed to the
temptations of the job, she also reveals just how
valuable she holds the ideals of democracy. Part
biography, part town-ography, this no-holds-barred book
comes with a strong message for all: It takes a
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village—and sometimes even a village idiot’s wife—to set
things right in America again.
Garfield, His 9 Lives Jim Davis 1984 Garfield lives his
life to the fullest . . . 9 times! Cave Cat -- the first
cat crawled out of the sea 10 million years ago. He was
happy to be out of the water -- until he met Big Bob!
The Vikings -- he was big, he was mean, he was a Viking.
Garfield the Orange had looted a lot of cities, but none
like St. Paul, Minnesota. Babes and Bullets -- Sam
Spayed wasn't the best private investigator in the
world, but he did have one terrific thing going for him
-- a secretary who made a great cup of coffee. The
Exterminators -- no mouse was safe from the
exterminators. Catching mice was their life. It wasn't a
pretty job -- especially the way they did it. Lab Animal
-- specimen 19-GB was not happy at the prospect of being
dissected, so he did something about it. What happened
set the federal government on its ear. The Garden -life was a carefree romp among hovering harmonicas for
Cloey and the orange kitten . . . until they confronted
the crystal box. Primal Self -- he was an ordinary house
cat leading an ordinary existence. A shadowy memory from
another time changed all that. Garfield -- the marvelous
cat we all know and love. This is his life in a
nutshell. Space Cat -- he was lost in space with a
computer built by the lowest bidder. And, he was not
about to let his life slip away that easily.
The Advocate 2003-08-19 The Advocate is a lesbian, gay,
bisexual, transgender (LGBT) monthly newsmagazine.
Established in 1967, it is the oldest continuing LGBT
publication in the United States.
The Boy Who Was Raised as a Dog Bruce Perry 2007-12-05
Child psychiatrist Bruce Perry has treated children
faced with unimaginable horror: genocide survivors,
witnesses, children raised in closets and cages, and
victims of family violence. Here he tells their stories
of trauma and transformation.
The Hidden Brain Shankar Vedantam 2010-01-19 The hidden
brain is the voice in our ear when we make the most
important decisions in our lives—but we’re never aware
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of it. The hidden brain decides whom we fall in love
with and whom we hate. It tells us to vote for the white
candidate and convict the dark-skinned defendant, to
hire the thin woman but pay her less than the man doing
the same job. It can direct us to safety when disaster
strikes and move us to extraordinary acts of altruism.
But it can also be manipulated to turn an ordinary
person into a suicide terrorist or a group of bystanders
into a mob. In a series of compulsively readable
narratives, Shankar Vedantam journeys through the latest
discoveries in neuroscience, psychology, and behavioral
science to uncover the darkest corner of our minds and
its decisive impact on the choices we make as
individuals and as a society. Filled with fascinating
characters, dramatic storytelling, and cutting-edge
science, this is an engrossing exploration of the
secrets our brains keep from us—and how they are
revealed.
The Wisdom of Crowds James Surowiecki 2005-08-16 In this
fascinating book, New Yorker business columnist James
Surowiecki explores a deceptively simple idea: Large
groups of people are smarter than an elite few, no
matter how brilliant—better at solving problems,
fostering innovation, coming to wise decisions, even
predicting the future. With boundless erudition and in
delightfully clear prose, Surowiecki ranges across
fields as diverse as popular culture, psychology, ant
biology, behavioral economics, artificial intelligence,
military history, and politics to show how this simple
idea offers important lessons for how we live our lives,
select our leaders, run our companies, and think about
our world.
Confess Colleen Hoover 2015-03-10 Fighting to rebuild
her life after shattering losses, Auburn Reed is
unexpectedly attracted to an enigmatic artist only to
discover that the object of her affections is hiding
threatening secrets from his past. By the #1 New York
Times best-selling author of Slammed. Original.
The Negro Motorist Green Book Victor H. Green The idea
of "The Green Book" is to give the Motorist and Tourist
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a Guide not only of the Hotels and Tourist Homes in all
of the large cities, but other classifications that will
be found useful wherever he may be. Also facts and
information that the Negro Motorist can use and depend
upon. There are thousands of places that the public
doesn't know about and aren't listed. Perhaps you know
of some? If so send in their names and addresses and the
kind of business, so that we might pass it along to the
rest of your fellow Motorists. You will find it handy on
your travels, whether at home or in some other state,
and is up to date. Each year we are compiling new lists
as some of these places move, or go out of business and
new business places are started giving added employment
to members of our race.
Family Guy Volume 1 Seth Mcfarlane 2004-10-12 When he
receives a clean bill of health from the hospital, Peter
Griffin writes on his chart that he's dead so that he
can skip out without paying. Peter may be able to cheat
the doctors, but will he be able to cheat death?
Fahrenheit 451 Ray Bradbury 1951 A totalitarian regime
has ordered all books to be destroyed, but one of the
book burners suddenly realizes their merit.
Witch Hollow and the Wrong Spell I. D. Blind 2013-02-01
That spell was wrong!When three young witches, Electra,
Cassandra, and Medea, decided to practice witchcraft,
they had no idea what consequences the wrong spell could
have. Ghosts that scare the townspeople, and an old
witch with an eerie wail are their minor
problems.Meanwhile, sixteen-year-old Eric O'Brian is
sent to live in the small town of Hollow as a punishment
for his truancy and bad behavior. Shortly he finds out
that the beautiful town full of colorful ravines, green
highlands, and dense forests, is not an ordinary one:
flowers that whisper, a strange Old Curiosity Shop that
steals the time, and a hanged man coming to life on the
Halloween night lead him to believe that Hollow is a
mystical place inhabited by witches.After meeting the
mysterious girls and befriending them, Eric becomes a
part of the world with time traveling, medieval bards,
flying brooms, and paintings with parallel reality.Then
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a murder happens in Hollow...Below are the URLs of the
songs featured in the book:“A Red, Red Rose”—
http://youtu.be/sl5JY_4Mow4 “The Battle of Aughrim”—
http://tinyurl.com/cggjh7g “My Heart's in the
Highlands”— http://youtu.be/sZKWDNEwSYI “The Lady of
Shallot”— http://youtu.be/yS5N5moJpi0
Gray Rachel Karns 2011-04-01 Maggie Whitaker decides to
forego college to work in her family-run jewelry shop.
She becomes entangled with a mysterious John Doe.
Detective Comics (2016-) #1054 Mariko Tamaki 2022-02-22
It’s Nightwing versus Psycho-Pirate in the grand finale
of “Shadows of the Bat” act two of three! As Gotham’s
elite gather to celebrate the formal opening of Arkham
Tower, Dr. Wear’s secret weapon is more unhinged than
ever, and the storm clouds of disaster gather above the
city’s monument to reform! The Party Crashers, the BatFamily, Penguin’s forces, and a tower full of innocent
civilians and villainous patients converge in the
chapter you’ll need to see to believe! Spoiler alert:
not everyone makes it out alive! Every story has two
sides, and as much as Batman has reached out his hand
through the darkness to try to help the Boy, there are
too many hands in the shadows of Gotham pulling in the
other direction. The finale of act two of “House of
Gotham” poses a stark choice: Live with the family you
know, or betray everything you’ve learned to be true?
The Advocate 2002-11-12 The Advocate is a lesbian, gay,
bisexual, transgender (LGBT) monthly newsmagazine.
Established in 1967, it is the oldest continuing LGBT
publication in the United States.
How to Save a Life Lynette Rice 2021-09-21 THE NEW YORK
TIMES BESTSELLER The first inside story of one of TV's
most popular and beloved dramas, Grey's Anatomy. More
than fifteen years after its premiere, Grey’s Anatomy
remains one of the most beloved dramas on television and
ABC's most important property. It typically wins its
time slot and has ranked in the Top 20 most-watched
shows in primetime for most of its seventeen-season run.
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It currently averages more than eight million viewers
each week. Beyond that, it’s been a cultural touchstone.
It introduced the unique voice and vision of Shonda
Rhimes; it made Ellen Pompeo, Sandra Oh and T.R. Knight
household names; and injected words and phrases into the
cultural lexicon, such as “McDreamy,” "seriously," and
“you’re my person.” And the behind-the-scenes drama has
always been just as juicy as what was happening in front
of the camera, from the controversial departure of
Isaiah Washington to Katherine Heigl’s fall from grace
and Patrick Dempsey's shocking death episode. The show
continued to hemorrhage key players, but the beloved
hospital series never skipped a beat. Lynette Rice's How
to Save A Life takes a totally unauthorized deep dive
into the show’s humble start, while offering exclusive
intel on the behind-the-scenes culture, the most
heartbreaking departures and the more polarizing
plotlines. This exhaustively enthusiastic book is one
that no Grey’s Anatomy fan should be without.
Cincinnati Magazine 2001-08 Cincinnati Magazine taps
into the DNA of the city, exploring shopping, dining,
living, and culture and giving readers a ringside seat
on the issues shaping the region.
The Last Kids on Earth and the Midnight Blade Max
Brallier 2019 Surviving their first winter after the
Monster Apocalypse was no easy feat, yet Jack and his
buddies waste no time springing to action against some
of the nastiest, most evil monsters around. When Jack
discovers his Louisville Slicer has new, otherworldly
powers, he's thrown into epic training to find out what
kind of destruction the blade can wield. But between
fighting off zombies, fleeing from strange, glowy VineThingies erupting from the ground, and squeezing in a
video game session or two, there's barely time left to
figure out what's wrong with their buddy, Dirk, who's
been acting weird any time he's around the undead. When
an unexpected villain appears, can Jack and his friends
save themselves--and the rest of the world--from cosmic
domination?
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